| believe this will be an exciting and
special year for us and for the
Kansas City Symphony.

Annette Szule,
President

Facebook

Click here to follow us on
facebook

The Kansas City

Symphony Shop
Needs You!

The Kansas City Symphony
season starts up in September,

and as KCSA, we all know that
that means that the Kansas
City Symphony Shop will scon
be open.

There are a number of concerts
this fall, and the Shop needs
volunteers to staff the Shop.
Remember that this one one of
the easy ways you can satisfy
your volunteer hours
commitment to KCSA.
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